
Dear Customer,

We have got the end of life notification from intel for below

processor:

INTEL CHIPSET H470 & H510

Giada products PC610 is using H470 and BQ611 is using H510.

If you would like to order these models, please send us PO of

BQ611 before 15th Jun 2023 and PC610 before 5th Aug 2023.

Orders after that date, please check the availability with us in

advance.

Thanks for your cooperation!

Giada Business Center


